
It is imperative that Oregon businesses can operate using OHA safety 

measures be protected against lawsuits driven by lawyers - that will cripple 
or bankrupt them, and their friends and neighbors who are all struggling in 

this time. 

 
PLEASE protect them. 

 

Thank you. 

 
Margaret Pounder 

 

 
 

 
 
Margaret Pounder 

President/CEO 
Bandon Oregon Chamber of Commerce 
W:  www.bandon.com 
P:  541-347-9616 
C:  541-260-5741 
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